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Please join us in our quest  

to make a difference in a child’s life. 

This year we are again calling upon our residents to be 

involved in this wonderful charity event.   

Boxes can be put together individually, or in a group, or if 

you are not able to take part, cash donations at reception 

are welcome. 

This year we will also include our Evergreen MZB staff’s 

children. 

We have limited shoeboxes available. 

Please bring one if you have spare. 

Let’s break last year’s pledges (24). 

 

 

 

 

 

Register at Reception 

Info day on Tuesday 14th September at  

11am at the big TV 

Any other queries – please contact Susan, or Jenna (H 78) 


